
TO: Parents of Parish School of Religion (PSR) students 

FR: Dr. Christina Sanders, Coordinator of PSR 

 

Starting with the 2016-2017 school year, religious education in chastity is part of 

the religion curriculum at St. Mark PSR. 

 

Please sign the Parent Permission Form below and return with your PSR 

registration forms. Any student in grades fourth through eighth, who does not 

have a signed parental permission slip will not be able to enter the school building 

on the nights the curriculum is taught. 

       

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

in 

CHASTITY  

 

PARENT PERMISSION FORM 

 

I am aware that religious education in chastity is part of the religion curriculum at 

St. Mark Parish School of Religion (PSR) in grades four through eight. As the 

primary religious educator of my children, I give permission for them to 

participate in these classes as long as they are registered students in St. Mark PSR. 

 

Names of Children     Grade 

___________________________________  _______  

___________________________________  _______  

___________________________________  _______  

 

Parent(s) Signature__________________________________________________ 

 

Date______________________ 

 

“Openness and collaboration of parents with other educators, who are co-

responsible for formation, will positively influence the maturation of young 

people. The theoretical preparation and the experience of parents will help their 

children to understand the value and specific role of the reality of man and 

woman.” 

Educational Guidance in Human Love, 51 
 


